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Important Dates

SCAMPS

Welcome to the first newsletter of the school
year. We hope you and your family have had
a great couple of weeks. We have certainly
enjoyed welcoming the children back. We
must also say a huge welcome to all our new
children and families in Nursery and
Reception!

Wednesday 4th, 10am & 2pm: Open Day for

Nursery/Reception 2024

Thursday 5th, 5.30pm: Meet the Head

Teacher

Thursday 12th, 10am & 2pm: Open Day for

Nursery/Reception 2024

Monday 16th, 5.30pm: Open Day for

Nursery/Reception 2024

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th: Parents’

evening for Nursery to Year 2

Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th: Parents’

evening for Year 3 - Year 6

OCTOBER

Monday 30th - Friday 3rd November HALF TERM

I will be holding a welcome meeting for
parents and carers on Thursday 5th October
at 5.30pm. If you haven’t met me yet, this will
be a perfect opportunity. More information to
follow with a link to the online booking
system.

Teacher - Parent Meeting
The autumn term teacher-parent meetings
will take place in the two weeks before half
term - see important dates to the right. These
are a great opportunity to talk to your child’s
teacher. Online booking will be open soon, so
keep an eye out for an email.

We have recently received several requests
for absences. It is important to emphasise
that maintaining good attendance is a
priority. Authorisations for absences will be
granted only in exceptional circumstances,
as per Local Authority guideines. Please be
aware that fines may be issued in such
cases. Thank you for your understanding.

Before & After School Clubs
I have been working with Premier Education
to set up some clubs before and after school
- to begin after half term. Our next step is to
find out what interest there. Please register
your interest using the quick survey. Follow
this link or scan the QR code. You can submit
a separate response for each child. 

We are aware that there is huge demand for
places in SCAMPS before and after school
club. I am working hard to see if we can offer
any more sessions to those on the waiting list  
and we are looking to expand. We
understand how much you need this
provision! Please be patient with us.

https://forms.office.com/e/2ihv67dF9n


